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ALL Our school newspaper, the Husky Herald, is back! Our website page is live and
being added to frequently. Go to thehuskyherald.org, or scan one of the QR codes
around the school building.

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom
regularly for important updates and reminders!

Please check the Lost & Found bin by the Main Office if you lost a coat, water bottle,
etc.. For smaller items, please check B123.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:
●     Attendance: 630-3117/3118
●     Guidance: 630-3101
●     Nurse: 630-3123
●     Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade

10th Grade All 10th grade students have the opportunity to sit for the PreACT and PSAT10 at
Harrison High School during the school day.

Harrison Central School District will cover the cost of the PreACT and PSAT10 for all
students. We are excited for all students to have the opportunity to practice for the ACT
and SAT and receive meaningful feedback and next steps for after the exams.

This year’s practice testing for 10th grade students will be held on the following dates:

● PreACT- Thursday, February 16th
● PSAT10- Wednesday, April 12th

Please complete the opt-out form by the end of the day, Tuesday, January 24th if your
child will not sit for the PreACT and/or PSAT10.

11th Grade

12th
Grade

SCHOLARSHIPS

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

11th & 12th
Grade

College Visits

March 15, 2023 - Beacon College

http://thehuskyherald.org/
https://forms.gle/GXQ7LKLGgiTspDts5
https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

